MINUTES
	The Board of Trustees, Town of Harrold, met in regular session on Monday, October 19, 2021 at City Hall. President Becker called the meeting to order at 5:37 p.m. with Dean Becker, Mike Bartels and Marty Winckler, Trustees, and Sarah Rheinbolt, Finance Officer in attendance, as well as David Reiss and Jennie Palmer from the Central South Dakota Enhancement District.
	NOTE: All motions are unanimous unless otherwise noted.
	Discussion was held at length regarding ordinances in place as well as finding a code enforcement agency to uphold existing ordinances.  
	CSDED will work with the Board to adjust and add some fees and fines for existing ordinances as well as create an ordinance for campers parked in commercial areas, not including existing campsites.  
	President Becker declared the meeting adjourned at 6:57 pm.  The next regular meeting will be November 8th, 2021 at 7 pm at City Hall.
Sarah Rheinbolt, Finance Officer

